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This is a no-brainer. Book banning is a function of autocracies and fascistic regimes. 

We must not go down that road. Please support SB 1098, which prohibits 

discrimination when selecting or retaining school library materials, textbooks or 

instructional materials or when developing and implementing a curriculum. Thank 

you. 


